

Headteacher: Mr Darren Randle Everyone | Excels | Everyday

July 2020

To: Year 11 Pupils

Dear Pupil

Re: GCSE Examination Results Day

I hope you and your family are safe and healthy.

It has been a strange end to your time at Hollingworth but we are working to provide as much of the 'Year 11 Experience' as we physically can do. With this in mind, GCSE examination results are published on Thursday 20th August 2020 and will be available to collect from Hollingworth Academy between 9.00am and 1.00pm.

This will be a completely different process to any other year due to the social distancing restrictions. Over the next few weeks I will write to let you know the process by which you can come and collect your results and the time slot available to collect them and still allow you to celebrate your achievements with friends and staff. Unfortunately, due to circumstances beyond our control, certain safety measures will have to be put in place. For example, the day will be split into four 1 hour slots, one of which you will be allocated to come and collect your results. This is going to be based on your Year 11 tutor, at the start of Year 11 in September, and not the tutor groups you were moved into just before school closed. There will be a oneway system in place on the day, again to ensure everybody is kept safe.

9.00am – 10.00am	11CB, 11CN, 11CY
10.00am - 11.00am	11JS, 11SG, 11KC
11.00am - 12.00pm	11DW, 11GE, 11LG
12.00pm – 1.00pm	11CE, 11DN, 11SK

If you are unable to attend during your allocated slot on results day, then your parent/carer can attend at a set time, which is yet to be confirmed. They will need a brief letter from you, the pupil, giving thempermission to collect your results. The letter should include their full name and their relationship to you. That person will need photographic ID on the day that matches in the letter. If you are going to do this, asmale@hollingworthacademy.co.uk.

Yours faithfully

Mr A Smale

Deputy Headteacher















